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As immediate neighbours to York House (Georgian House), we have read all the planning documents submitted
and consider the proposed work to be in the best interests of the amenity of the building and the area. We fully
support the sympathetic and sensible suggestions for the renovation of the property.
Philippa Matthews ans John Grannan - owners Georgian House

Comments made by Miss Philippa Matthews of Georgian House, King Street, Robin Hood's Bay, North
Yorkshire, YO22 4SH
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